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No. OIC/DRC/2008 - 17 September 2008

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan
accredited to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and with reference to latter's note
verbale number rc/426 dated 8 September 2008, inviting comments
of the member states concerning request of six non ECOSOC statis
NGOs for accreditation to the Durban Review Conference, has the

- honour to state that due to constant pre-occupation with the gu
Session of the Human Rights Council, the Organization of Islamic
Conference has not been able to give due consideration to these
requests. ' '

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan, on behalf of the member states
of the OIC, therefore, requests the Anti Discrimination Unit of the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights to kindly extend
-~ the deadline for submission of comments for another weelk.

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Paldstan avajls
itself of .the opportunity to renew to the Office of the High
‘Commiissioner for Human Rights the assurances of jts. highest
consideration. B e
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